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Did you remember to post your 2021 OSHA Form 
300A, Summary of Work-Related Injuries & Illnesses? 
 

The SMCX is posting this reminder for all employers of your 
obligation to post a copy of your OSHA Form 300A, your 
summary of job-related injuries and illnesses logged during 
calendar 2021. Employers must post this summary every 
year from February 1 to April 30, displayed in a common area 
where notices to employees usually get posted. Businesses 
exempt from OSHA recordkeeping and posting requirements 
are those with 10 or fewer employees and those in certain low-
hazard industries. 

Visit OSHA's Recordkeeping webpage for more information on 
recordkeeping requirements. 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at:  
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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